
5/31/18 
 
School request for loan from Meeting 
 
Attending:  Tom Kennedy, Clarke Armentrout, Bob Clapp, Nancy Craft, Dave French, 
Joanne Young 
 
Last we met, School indicated that the loan from Meeting would likely not be 
needed.  The issue was re-opened last week.  Tom doesn’t yet have a proposed loan 
agreement; it is being drafted by a lawyer familiar with real estate.  Paper copies of 
Tom’s memo to his lawyer was distributed and discussed. 
 
School this week added that the requested amount of the loan is now up to $200k, 
and that the first $75k at least is requested to be disbursed no later than Friday 6/8. 
 
Dave has a request for transfer of $75,000 from Friends Fiduciary that is being 
processed today (5/31) and will probably be here by 6/3/18. 
 
Our business meeting has already approved $150,000, so we would need to get 
approval from them for any larger loan amount.  Current school year costs are about 
$75,000 for 2 weeks.   
 
School’s larger loan that they are pursuing with Towne Bank loan is expected or 
hoped to be approved in mid-June, so our loan might be a very short time with only 
$75k.  However, it is possible that our loan would be carrying them through into 
July.  Contracts for teachers expire end of June, so if another amount is needed, it 
would only be $50,000.  Since it takes some time to process another check from 
Friends Fiduciary, Dave will ask for $125,000 soon so there will not be any time 
delay if as much as $200k is ultimately approved and needed.   
 
There remains an issue about how the school will secure their loan from us.  Our 
preference is that the school’s land secure the loan, but school thinks that Towne 
Bank will not agree with this.  Clarke will talk to Towne Bank to see what is 
workable.  School offered that they have invested / restricted money of $120,000 
that could be collateral if the land can’t be used.  This subject remains unclear but 
we aren’t comfortable with loaning money without some security.   
 
Nancy Craft and Bob Clapp can sign the loan paperwork for Meeting.  They would 
sign as Trustees, with reference to the approval minute from April Business 
Meeting. 
 
We do expect that one way or another we will work out the loan to disburse $75K to 
School NLT 6/8. 
 
Tom Kennedy B&F 


